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PRESS SERVICE STATEMENT

LUKOIL Mid-East Limited wishes to draw the attention of persons seeking vacant
positions to the fact that certain third parties, unrelated to the Company, have
distributed what appear to be employment offers in the name of ABU DHABI
LUKOIL COMPANY (ADLC) - UAE.

The distributed documents are illegally stamped with a seal bearing the name
LUKOIL and trademarks belonging to the Company. The documents include the
following contact details: + 971 588 241787; www.abudhabilukoilco.com;

career(@abudhabilukoilco.com.

The above website, e-mail address and telephone number do not belong to or have
any connection with LUKOIL, and LUKOIL bears no responsibility for any
possible negative consequences that may result from contacting third parties.

We wish to emphasise that it is essential to be careful when communicating with
unknown parties, and to compare the information in any received documents with
the details on the Company’s official website www.lukoil.ru (Russian version) and
www.lukoil.com (English version), and on the official websites of the companies
of the LUKOIL Group.
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